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TWO-WAY STOP RETURNS TO HOLLYWOOD ROAD AND 

LINCO ROAD INTERSECTION: WEDNESDAY, 9/29/2021 

 

TOWNSHIP: Royalton Township, Baroda Township, Oronoko Township 
 

LOCATION: Hollywood Road and Linco Road Intersection 
 

CLOSEST CITIES: Stevensville, Baroda 
 

RESUMED TWO-WAY STOP: Wednesday, September 29, 2021  

 Linco Road traffic will be expected to stop at stop sign(s) 

 Hollywood Road traffic will not be required to stop at intersection.  
 

TRAFFIC RESTRICTIONS: The intersection of Hollywood Road 

and Linco Road will return to being a two-way stop on 

Wednesday, 9/29/2021. Please watch for the change to traffic 

control devices and signage.  
 

 

PROJECT HISTORY: The 

Hollywood Road and Linco Road 

intersection acted as a temporary 

four-way or all-way stop during 

the duration of the M-139 detour. 

M-139 was reopened to thru traffic 

the week of 9/28/2021. Detour 

signage is being removed and shall 

result in intersection of Hollywood 

Road and Linco Road returning to 

a two-way stop on Wednesday, 

9/29/2021. Please be aware of the 

return to previous traffic control 

devices at this location.  

 

Driver Reminder: Linco Road traffic is not to proceed through the intersection until intersection is clear and 

it is safe to proceed. 
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